DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

9 September 1970

Dear Professor Elkin,

On behalf of Dr. Kirk who is overseas
until June, 1971 I am returning herewith the corrected
galley proocfs for the paper by Kirk, Blake, Moodie and
Tibbs "The Distribution of Some Serum Protein and Enzyme
Groups among Populations at Various Localities in the
Northern Territory of Australia"

We would like 400 reprints of this paper for
our own use and the bill for these should be sent to
the Business Manager, John Curtin School of Medical
Research, P.0O. Box 334, Canberra, A.C.T.2601.

Yours sincerely,

J.R. PITTMAN (Mrs.)
Secretary

The Editor,

Human Biology in Oceania,
Oceania Office,

Mackie Building,
University of Sydney,
SYDNEY, N.S.W.




